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I was born in Portland & have lived in Portland almost my entire 57yrs and I am 

ecstatic to see this finally being addressed.  Homeless people need to be 

compensated for the unjust destruction of the only property most even have left. The 

personal losses people experiencing homelessness endure is what causes the theft 

and leads to violent explosions and straight lack of caring for/about themselves or 

anybody else.  I experienced homelessness about 25 years ago and it wasn't easy 

then. Now, the police and society destroy the little property homeless people still can 

call "their own" just because they have nowhere to live or any place to keep their 

belongings. The unjust destruction of motor homes and travel trailers with everything 

that person or family owned inside it is so unconstitutional it should be criminal.  I feel 

the lack of places for older trailers, fifth wheels, motor homes, etc... needs to be 

better addressed as well.  

 

HB3501 is a start in the right direction. 

 

 


